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Tuesday 27th August 2024 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Welcome back to Enderby Danemill Primary School! It is lovely to see all of our pupils looking so smart and ready for the new 
school year.  
 
I hope you all had a wonderful summer break and are feeling refreshed and excited for the term ahead. The staff and I are 
thrilled to welcome everyone back and are looking forward to a productive and enjoyable year.  
 
I am pleased to let you know that our new communication platform, Class Dojo, is now up and running. You will be receiving a 
letter shortly with instructions on how to join and connect with your child's class. At our first parent event on the 9th September, 
Mr Ball and Miss Hainsworth will be sharing more details about how Class Dojo works and how it can be used to keep you 
informed about your child's learning and school life. This does mean that you will no longer need to access Teams at home to 
pick up any updates.  
 
Another way to keep up to date with what is happening in school is to follow us on X, Instagram and/or Facebook. It's a great 
way to get a glimpse into the daily life of Enderby Danemill Primary. 
 

  
 @DanemillPrimary       Danemill Primary School                           DanemillPrimary                   
 

 
As we begin this new academic year, we thought it would be beneficial to remind you of some of the day-to-day procedures 
here at Danemill Primary School.  
 

  

 

Beginning of the 
school day 

  

• School gates will open at 8.40am   

• School gates will close at 9.00am   

• Any child who is later than 9.00am will need to report to the 
office.  

• Please use whichever gate is most convenient to you.   

 EYFS KS1 KS2 

  
Breaktime  

  

10am -10.15am 10.15am – 10.30am 10.35am – 10.50am 

  
Lunchtime  

  

11.45am – 12.50pm 12pm-1pm 12.15pm-1.15pm 

  
End of School  

  

3.15pm  3.20pm 3.25pm 

 Please use whichever gate is most convenient to you to access the 
school grounds. 

 
 
 
 

http://www.danemill.com/
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Uniform  
It is expected that all children will come to school in their full uniform. Please name your child’s uniform.  
This consists of black/grey skirt or trousers, white/red polo shirt or shirt, black shoes/trainers and a red jumper/cardigan or 
fleece.  
 
PE kits  
A reminder that when children arrive at Danemill, they are put into a ‘house’ for inter-school competitions/sports day.  
P.E. T-shirts will be distributed to pupils on Wednesday 28th August. Please ensure you have named your child's PE kit to avoid 
any mix-ups. This T-shirt is to be worn for all PE lessons and any competitions/sports day.  
Please note - we are only able to provide one T-shirt per child, when they grow out of it, please purchase a new one in the same 
colour.  
 
Freya – Green  
Thor – Red 
Odin – Blue 
Loki - Yellow 
  

 Indoor PE    Outdoor PE  

  
Black shorts  

Plimsolls  
  

  
Grey or black tracksuit  

Trainers   

 
Snack Shack 
With the change in dinner providers, we are unable to offer a breaktime Snack Shack in the first instance. We are looking into 
how to make it work and will update you once we have a plan moving forward.  
 
Members of the senior leadership and pastoral teams will be on the playground before and after school every day and we would 
like to remind you that we have an open-door policy – we are here to support all our families so please do come and have a 
chat.  
 
Yours Sincerely, 

 
 

 
Headteacher  
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